

CUSB TIMES 2021

Bi-Annual Newsletter of Central University of South Bihar

Volume: 12 Issue: 01





From the Desk of Vice-Chancellor

I am pleased to note that the latest edition of CUSB Times; Bi-Annual Newsletter carrying the success stories and achievements of CUSB for the period January-June, 2021 is being released. Since, this is the 1st Newsletter after I assumed the chair on 26th July 2021, the feeling is more exhilarating as it has meticulously compiled the achievements of faculty members, researchers and students at the national and international levels. The newsletter has documented almost every area of Academia as well as co-curricular activities that took place in the past six months. Despite the Global pandemic Covid-19, the University has performed very well with limited available resources and organized host of activities like webinar, conferences, talks, etc. and at the same time the faculty members has maintained their Academic momentum by publications of articles, papers, etc. in reputed journals, books, magazines. As the Vice-Chancellor, I am fully committed to take this progressive University far ahead by taking various progressive measures. Implementing the National Education Policy (NEP) 2020 in curriculum of the University is one of my primary goals and a dedicated task force is made to make road map and plans to achieve the goals envisaged in NEP-2020. I am having full faith on dedicated team of teachers, students, officials and staff for taking the University far ahead towards the Global levels of excellence.

Prof. Kameshwar Nath Singh